

Cedarbank School

HEADTEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan

Ladywell East

Livingston

EH54 6DR

Tel: 01506 442172

e-mail: cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk

Dear Parent/ Carer,

We have entered the Garden Makeover competition being promoted by MyBuilder.com. Winning this competition would give us the chance to transform the outdoor break area for all of our Cedarbank pupils. Our pupils would so greatly benefit from a relaxing outdoor retreat and place to learn. Further details of our entry are on our voting page and the comments from people so far – and past pupils – have been very encouraging.

As a school we are also developing the means to introduce gardening qualifications as part of our Wider Achievement curriculum. Please, if you haven't already done so, visit the school website, twitter or key in the link below to use your vote — and ask family and friends to support us in this great cause. At the time of typing this letter we had 323 votes — I'm certain we can get so many more with your help!

The link is;

https://www.mybuilder.com/competitions/garden-makeover-2018/entries/12760#.WvARALJyV35.email

Thank you

Mrs Diane E Masterson Class Teacher Cedarbank School







